
From: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 Oct 2024 10:46:20
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 54 crowland road planning ref dc/24/0727/ful
Attachments: 

Subject: 54 crowland road planning ref dc/24/0727/ful
 
Good morning
 
I would like to appeal the planning application submitted for further dwelling next to 54 crowland road Haverhill 
cb9 9le.
 
The parking situation is already at full capacity. When double yellow lines were extended next to my house 
approx 20 years ago we was promised a permit which never happened. 
 
The area is already a danger to car drivers with people having no choice but to park on double yellow lines 
especially at a weekend. I have nearly hit oncoming vehicles multiple times it is an accident waiting to happen. 
it has has got to the stage where you do not use your car at weekends due to not being able to park. Adding 
further houses will only make matters worse as it has since the new houses were added on downs crescent. 
An extension to someone’s property is not an issue however a completely new house there is not space for.
 
Kind regards 
Teresa pilgrim 
53 crowland road 
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